
Spey Safe 

Friday 27 November 2020  

BREAKS AND LUNCHTIMES 

Following guidelines, these will continue to be outside unless it’s 
heavy rain or snowing.  Please wear appropriate clothing! 

BE WISE SANITISE!! 

Please sanitise hands every time you enter and 

exit the building.  It has been noted that there are 

young people who are not doing this! 

FIND YOUR PASS! 

Bus checks are ongoing.  You need a 
valid bus pass to travel.  A bus pass 
costs £10.00 to replace!   So find your 
pass! 

CROSSING THE ROAD 

Please avoid walking in front of  
moving cars! 

ENTRANCES 

Only use your designated 
entrance to enter the 
building. 


